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                             CUDA BITES
September 1, 2021
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher”
   








INFORMATION:



Good Morning Cudas, Today is Wednesday September 1, 2021





Attention Students:  
Please make sure you have your photo ID EACH DAY.  You must be present it, every day when entering and leaving campus.  If you do not have a photo on your ID, please go to the Activities office.  The ID must have the 2021-2022 year and picture on it.  Thank you!

Picture day is today Wednesday September 1st.  Teachers, Students will have their photos taken during their English classes. 



"International Club will have their first on Wed, September 1st, during lunch time in Ms. Guruvadoo's room, 5-205. It's opened to anyone interested in joining the club. Please plan to attend".



Do you have a great idea that could bring about positive social change in your community?   Do you want to be involved in something bigger? The Social Innovation Fund could help! Apply today for a chance to win funding to help implement your idea with the help of young professionals in your community! Visit bit.ly/unitedwaySIF for the application. Contact GenerationIMPACT at generationimpactuwvfc@gmail.com if you have any questions! 
		
Juniors	

“Attention Juniors: Are you a leader on campus? Are you interested in sharpening your leadership skills and learning more about your community? If So, the Futures Tomorrow’s Leaders Program could be the program for you. If you are interested in applying for this leadership opportunity, please see Ms. Johnson in the counseling office for an application.” 




Attention Juniors and Seniors:
There is a great dual enrollment opportunity at the ATC for students interested in machining and/or construction. The program will begin in the Spring. Bus transportation will be provided for interested students. Classes at the ATC will run from 9:00 to 1:00. Please see Ms. Johnson or Dr. Carter in the counseling office for more information.


SENIORS

 Attention Seniors, if you are interested in running for a Senior Class Officer position, please pick up an application beginning Wednesday, August 24th outside of room 6-124. Please see Ms. Flanagan if you have any questions 🙂



SPORTS


For anyone interested in Boy's or Girl's Weightlifting please see Coach McRae in building #3 Room 114.


All students interested in wrestling for the defending regional champion Barracuda Wrestling team need to meet in Coach Kehoe's room, 2-107, during lunch on Wednesday the 25th.  See Coach Kehoe or Coach Bernard for more information.



Students discounted student sports passes are now available online on GoFan. You can stop by the athletic office to purchase them with your credit or debit card. The cost is $50 for entry into every regular season home sports game throughout the entire school year.  This is the only way to receive your student discount for sports tickets for the year. 



Thank you and have a great day!
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